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           Friday 18th June 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As mentioned in last week’s newsletter we will be having our School Sports day on Friday 25th June from 

1pm-3pm. We were awaiting government guidance on what we would be allowed to do regarding spectators 

and thankfully we are still allowed to have parents and carers attend under certain restrictions. 

 

The restrictions are that: 

 Pupils must remain in their bubbles as is usual for your setting 

 Sports equipment should be regularly cleaned throughout the event 

 Spectators must adhere to current social distancing requirements. Where events take place outdoors, 

spectators can gather in separate groups of up to 30 – the legal gathering limit 

 Multiple groups of 30 are permitted 

This means that parent and carers will have to remain in one group for the event and we can have multiple 

groups. We will be carrying out the Sports Day in the lined running track area and ask that you stand outside 

of this, socially distancing in your group of 30. 

 

We will assign you to a class group so that the groups do not exceed 30. As the classes move to different 

events you can walk round to those different points with your group. I appreciate that this is difficult for 

those with more than one child but you should be able to see the other classes as they will be either side of 

the one you are watching. If we have over 30 parents and carers in a class group then we will create another 

so that everyone is able to watch. We hope the weather will be kind to us so that this event can go ahead. 

 

Children need to have their PE kit in school to change into and this year we would like the children to wear a 

colour t-shirt to represent their house KITES PEREGRINE FALCONS SPARROW HAWKS KESTRELS 

(House t-shirts with our school logo will be available from My Clothing, our uniform supplier and these will be 

introduced to our uniform from September 2021) 

 

Friends of Firle will have their ‘Frozen Friday’ afterwards where you can purchase lollies. Children in Holly 

Class will also be selling cakes, sweets and decorated stones as part of their ‘Life Skills’ lessons learning 

about money, so please support them if you can.  

Many thanks for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs Rachel West 

Executive Headteacher 


